
 

CALIFORNIA PARACHUTE CLUB 
P.O. Box 1065  -  Livermore  -  California  -  94550 

THIS UNOFFICIAL PUBLICATION IS DATED May 27, 1996 

 
Membership: Your 1996 membership is now due.  If you haven’t already paid, send your $15 to the 
address above or to your Treasurer at 243 Pinehaven Way, Pacifica, CA   94044 
 
We have 47 paid members so far this year. Rejoining are: 41: Terry McGrath; 42: Bob (Uncle Zip) 
Scott; 43: Bill Nelson; 44: Tony Sorce; 45: John Hogan; 46: Becky Livingstone; 47: Bart Beeman. 
 
Jump ticket winners at May’s meeting were Shirley Barr and Charloa Smith. 
 
Raffle Tickets:  Remember to bring your raffle tickets (and the money) to the June meeting.  We’ll have 
the drawing for the prize (tandem jump with photos) at the end of the meeting. 
 
T-shirts: If you missed getting your Leap Year T-shirt, there’s still a limited quantity available for $10 
each in size XL.  Call the Treasurer or get yours at the next meeting. 
 
Demo Jump ‘96:  Still no word yet on the Livermore airshow, so continue to keep your calendar free in 
August. 
 
Quincy ‘96!  Add Bob Hall, Bart Beeman, and Johnny Mac to the list of members going to Quincy 
this year.  Bill & Theresa Stanley say they’ve moved their reservations to the Fairfield Inn 
 
The Christmas Party will be held December 20th at Manzelia’s Seafood Loft in Hayward.  Mark 
your calendar now! 
 
The Distant Thunder 20-Way competition is being held June 15 & 16 at Lodi.  Four rounds will be 
held from the DC-3 and Otter.  Cost is $20 + jumps and proceeds will go towards the US CReW team 
going to Indonesia.  A party (with beer, of course) will be held Saturday night.  Can we get a team 
together? 
 
Scott Keeney is planning on purchasing more “CPC Demo Team” knit shirts.  If you don’t have one or 
want to replace that old, raggedy one you own, give Scott a call at (408)261-8839. 
 
U.S.P.A. is no longer reimbursing the club for memberships paid through the club.  While you may still 
pay your U.S.P.A. dues through the club, feel free to mail them directly to headquarters with your 
renewal form. 
 
Calendar: 
• Club Meeting: Saturday, June 1st, 7:30 p.m., Livermore Airport. 
• Jump Day: Sunday, June 9th, Byron. 
• Distant Thunder, June 15&16, Lodi. 
• B.O.D.  Meeting: July 24th, 7:00 p.m., Bill & Theresa Stanley’s. 
  


